

June 22, 2020

Summit Restoration 5032 West Post Road Las Vegas, NV 89118

Dear Mr. William Dellaechaie and Summit Restoration,

I would like to thank you and your company for your unwavering support for the men and women of the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department during the COVID-19 pandemic. When our city, just as all others in the nation, was hit by the virus, you recognized that our first responders could not follow the, "stay at home" order. Understanding that our law enforcement officers must continue to provide essential safety and security for our entire city, you reached out and asked if you could play a role in keeping our officers healthy.

Without hesitation, the employees of Summit Restoration began working countless and tireless hours to decontaminate first responder vehicles, to include: police, fire, and emergency medicine (ambulances). Your company moved to various locations throughout the valley to ensure that all first responders had an opportunity to stop by for a decontamination visit. Amazingly, you did all of this free of cost.

The Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department came to rely on the service you provided. In fact, one evening, you even responded to the location of an officer involved shooting to decontaminate a vehicle that was in contact with a COVID-19 individual.

I strongly believe that it is due to community partners such as you and your company that our police officers have stayed healthy throughout this pandemic. You allowed us to continue to offer a high level of service to this community that we all love. I cannot thank you enough for all you have done for the men and women of the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department.

With sincere respect,

Deputy Chief Kelly McMahill, Professional Standards Division

